Congratulatory messages from the British Government to the Nigerian
Prime Minister (30 September 1960)

Caption: On 30 September 1960, on the eve of the proclamation of Nigeria’s independence on 1 October
1960, the United Kingdom sends its congratulations to the Nigerian Prime Minister Alhaji Sir Abubakar
Tafawa Balewa.

Copyright: (c) The National Archives of the United Kingdom

Note: This document has undergone optical character recognition (OCR), so that full text search and
copy/paste operations can be carried out. However, the result of the OCR process may vary depending on the
quality of the original document.

URL:
http://www.cvce.eu/obj/congratulatory_messages_from_the_british_government_to
_the_nigerian_prime_minister_30_september_1960-en-d622cae0-3a9f-4fd4-a72a-
ccodb11736a0.html

Last updated: 01/03/2017

MCVC@ 1/3 www.cvce.eu


http://www.cvce.eu/obj/congratulatory_messages_from_the_british_government_to_the_nigerian_prime_minister_30_september_1960-en-d622cae0-3a9f-4fd4-a72a-cc0db11736a0.html
http://www.cvce.eu/obj/congratulatory_messages_from_the_british_government_to_the_nigerian_prime_minister_30_september_1960-en-d622cae0-3a9f-4fd4-a72a-cc0db11736a0.html
http://www.cvce.eu/obj/congratulatory_messages_from_the_british_government_to_the_nigerian_prime_minister_30_september_1960-en-d622cae0-3a9f-4fd4-a72a-cc0db11736a0.html

www.cvce.eu




www.cvce.eu




